
O ther Notic es  
TRANSPORT FOR LONDON 
PENALTY CHARGE FOR CONTRAVENTIONS ON THE TRANSPORT FOR 
LONDON ROAD NETWORK (TLRN)  
TRANSPORT FOR LONDON (TfL), having received no objection within the period of one month 
of notifying the Secretary of State for Transport, hereby gives notice that the Mayor of London 
has approved the increase to the Penalty Charge level set by TfL in accordance with the Traffic 
Management Act 2004 relating to parking, loading, bus lane and moving traffic contraventions 
on the TLRN.  
The change comes into effect on 17 January 2022 and increases the level of the above 
mentioned Penalty Charge as follows: 

P enalty  C harg e C urrent L evel New L ev el 

D iscounted penalty £65 £80 

F ull penalty £130 £160 

C harge C ertificate £195 £240 
Information about the change is also available at: https://haveyoursay.tfl.gov.uk/penalty-charge-2021 

Transport for London 

12 January 2022  

 
A copy of the decision of the Mayor of London and associated documents may be inspected 
during business hours at the offices of Transport for London at 197 Blackfriars Road, 
Southwark, SE1 8NJ 
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